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Dear Families: 

 

If you have not already, please subscribe to our email account 

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/tapleytown/subscribe/ Here you will find weekly updates to keep you 

informed! 

 

Open House: 

Tapleytown will be hosting our first Open House/Meet the teacher night on Thursday, October 

12th at 5:00pm-6:30pm. We look forward to seeing all of our students and families attend. More 

information to come. 

 

Senior Boys Three Pitch: 

A reminder to return permission forms for the HWDSB Baseball Tournament taking place on 

Wednesday September 20th. Please call the school and ask to speak with Mr. Kuczerepa. 

 

Buses:  

Transportation continues to experience delays. Please sign up for notifications at 

https://www.hamiltonschoolbus.ca/ In order to be kept informed. Parents will need to set up an 

account to find their child’s specific information. 

 

Parking Lot Drop off – Kiss and Drop 

We ask that families enter the EAST end parking lot (closer to the school building) and exit out 

of the WEST end (closer to tim hortons). At no time are parents permitted to turn left – this is a 

bus route only. Kiss and drop works best if you have your child ready to exit the vehicle when 

you stop. Please do NOT park in the accessible parking spots unless you are permitted to do so. 

 

Verification Forms: 

Student verification forms will be sent home in the next few weeks. Please review the 

information on these forms (address, emergency contact, phone numbers etc.), and make any 

necessary changes in writing on the actual form. These forms need to be returned to the school as 

soon as possible so that we can ensure accurate and up-to-date information for all students. 

 

School Council Meeting: 

A reminder that Our first school council meeting will be held on Tuesday September 19th at 

6:30pm in the staff room. Election sheets were sent home with students. Please consider joining 

us. 
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